
Masses  
 

Monday through Friday: 7:00 AM in Chapel 
Saturday Vigil : 4:00 PM  in Church 
Sunday Masses: 7:30 AM, 9:30 AM and 11:30 AM  
           in Church  

 Sacrament of Reconciliation (Church) 
          Saturdays: 3:00 – 3:30 PM or by appointment 
 Sacrament of Baptism 
          Baptisms are celebrated on  Sundays at 12:45 PM. 
          Please call the parish office in advance to schedule  
          a Baptism. Pre-Baptismal class for the parents is  
          Mandatory; it is held on 3rd Saturday of the month at  
          12 noon.  
 Sacrament of Matrimony 
           Should be arranged at least 6 months in advance.  
           Call the parish office for more information.  

FOR  LIVE STREAMING  
OF THE 4:00 PM MASS, 

PLEASE GO TO OUR WEBSITE:  
WWW.SACREDHEARTGREENWICH.ORG 

95A Henry Street 
 Greenwich, CT 06830   
Phone: (203) 531-8730    

Fax (203) 531-8794  
Email: sacredheartgrn@optonline.net 
Website: sacredheartgreenwich.org 

 
Parish Office  

38 Gold Street  
Greenwich, CT 06830 

Office Hours  
9:00 AM— 1:00 PM  Monday to Friday  
    Closed on Saturday and Sunday  

PARISH STAFF 
Parochial Administrator: Father Mark D’Silva 

Secretary & DRE Asst. : Cecilia Bowers 
Bookkeeper: Gail MacLean 

Sacred Heart church, Greenwich, CT 06830 

THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST:   
JUNE 19, 2022 

PARISH MINISTRIES 
Adults Faith Formation – Carole Wiemer 
Altar Decoration Team– Cecilia Bowers,  
Candace Hammond & Maria Carosella  
Altar Servers  - Katie Egan 
Birthright and Angel Tree - Kathy Wiegand 
Buildings & Grounds – John Ciovacco & Donna Mann 
Care of the Sick – Father Mark D’Silva 
Counters – Liz Williams 
Finance Council Chairperson – William Dylewsky 
Hospitality – Isabel Santana 
Lay-Rep. of the Parish Corp.– Kevin Burns 
Lay–Rep. of the Parish Corp. – James Vivier 
Lectors & Eucharistic Ministers – Donald Mohr 
Liturgical Music – Jan Gunnip 
Live-Stream - Cecilia Bowers & James Duffy 
Parish Council Chairperson – Jan Gunnip 
Parish Data Input - Cecilia Bowers 
Prayer Ministry – Carole Wiemer 
Prayer Shawl – Minnie Tigano 
Religious Education – Father Mark D’Silva 
Thanksgiving & Easter Baskets – John Innominato 
Virtus - Cecilia Bowers 
Wedding  Co-Ordinator - Cecilia Bowers 

HAPPY  
FATHER’S 

DAY! 



THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST JUNE 19, 2022 

Saturday, June 18 
4:00 PM †Mark Sanford—Rosanne Sanford 
Sunday, June 19 
7:30 AM  †Dominic Lanzano—Daughter, Virginia 
9:30 AM  †Robert Hammond (Anniversary)—Sister, Candace 
11:30 AM  †Margaret & John Spadaro—Daughter, Diane &  
 Family 
Monday, June 20 
7:00 AM †Joseph & Agostino Castaldo—Virginia Castaldo 
Tuesday, June 21 
7:00 AM †James Fratello—Joe & Veda Fratello & Family 
Wednesday, June 22 
7:00 AM  †Antoinette Macri—Joe & Sue Catalano & Family 
Thursday, June 23 
7:00 AM †Michael K. Goggin (Anniversary)— 
 Josie Costa Weller 
Friday, June 24—Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 
No Morning Mass 
6:30 PM Thanksgiving for Blessings & Graces—Olaes Family 
Saturday,  June 25 
4:00 PM †James Cassidy (9th Anniversary)—Wife, Lucy 
Sunday,  June 26  
7:30 AM All the Members of the Parish 
9:30 AM  †John F. Collins, Jr.—Mom, Dad & Charlie 
11:30 AM †John Herbert Bryson—Daughters 
Monday, June 27 
7:00 AM †Antoinette “Petie” Macri—Veda & Joe Fratello 
Tuesday, June 28 
7:00 AM †Carl Zumbo—Veda & Joe Fratello & Family 
Wednesday, June 29 
7:00 AM †James Cassidy—Daughter, Kathy 
Thursday, June 30 
7:00 AM †Pedro Mattos & Mozart de Luan Carneiro—  
 Solange Carneiro Mattos 
Friday, July 1 
7:00 AM †Frank J. Kristoff—Family 
6:00 PM Adoration (In the Chapel) 

            

              Please pray for the sick of our Parish.  

                         Please pray also for the  

                  deceased members of our Parish.  

 

THIS WEEK—AIR-CONDITIONING 
NEXT WEEK—PETER’S PENCE 
JUNE 12—THANK YOU! 
Weekly Offertory—$ 2,006.27 
Second Collection—$1,044.50—MONTHLY COLLECTION 
Miscellaneous—$519.00 
Online Giving—May—$2,390.34 
 
Masses are available on following dates: 
Aug. 9, 16, 19, 22, 23, 26, & 29. Sept. 1, 13, 15, 16, 26, 27, 
28. Oct. 3, 5, 6, 11, 12, 13, 16, 18, 19, 20, 21, 23, 24, 27 & 
30. Nov. 3, 6, 7, 8, 9, 11, 14, 15, 16, 20, 22 & 23.   
Dec. 1, 3, 4, 6, 7, 8, 10, 11, 12, 13, 15, 18, 20, 21 & 25  
 
For Altar Bread & Wine:  
Jun: 26; Jul: 3. Aug: 28.  
Sept: 4 & 25. Oct: 23. Nov: 20 & 27. Dec: 4 & 11. 
For Altar Flowers:   
Jul: 3. Sept: 4 & 25. Oct: 23.  

 

Ministry to the Homebound 
 

If you, or someone you know, is homebound and would like 
our priest visit you, please contact the Rectory at 203-531-
8730.  

 THE ALTAR FLOWERS ARE  
IN HONOR OF FATHER’S DAY 

FROM  
SACRED HEART PARISHIONERS 

             

THE ALTAR BREAD AND WINE 
ARE IN LOVING MEMORY OF     

MARGARET & JOHN SPADARO 
FROM 

DAUGHTER, DIANE & FAMILY 

From the Bishop of Bridgeport  
Pandemic-related safety Recommendations 

 
The Covid-19 community level in Fairfield 
County is high per the CDC. Based on this 
classification, the CDC recommends    
wearing a mask indoors in public and on 
puclic transportation. The diocese is not 
mandating a return to masks for Mass, but 
all those distributing Holy Communion 
should consider wearing a mask. If you 
have symptoms, please get tested. 
 
If you test positive, stay home for at least 5 
days from the date when symptoms first  
appeared or from the date of your positive 
test if you have no symptoms.  

 
 
 

ATTENTION 
 

BEGINNING JULY 1ST, 2022 
DONATIONS FOR ALTAR FLOWERS 

WILL BE SEVENTY DOLLARS.  

 
Sacred Heart Parish  

congratulates and welcomes  
Lukas Fernandez 

Leonardo Mason Rogliano 
Baptized into God’s family on  

June 12, 2022 



SACRED HEART CHURCH                                                                      GREENWICH 

ONLINE GIVING 
Would you please consider online giving? 

This is a direct payment program whereby your               
contribution is debited automatically from your checking , 
savings or credit card account  into the parish bank account. 
For information call Gail MacLean : 203-531-8730.  

PROJECT RACHEL 
 

Are you or someone you know carrying the pain and      
sorrow of losing a child to abortion?  You are not alone!  
For help, resources or to find out about our upcoming Days 
of Prayer and Healing call Maureen at 203.416.1619 or 
email at projectrachel@diobpt.org.  God’s mercy, healing 
and forgiveness are waiting for you! 
 
July 9, 2022 – Day of Prayer and Healing 
Are you or someone you know carrying the pain and      
sorrow of losing a child to abortion? You do not have to 
suffer alone! Join us on Saturday, July 9, 2022 for a Day of 
Prayer and Healing.  Come experience the healing peace of 
Christ!  For more information or to register, call Maureen 
at 203.416.1619 or email projectrachel@diobpt.org.  God’s 
mercy, healing and forgiveness are waiting for you! 

ARE YOU MISSING OFFERTORY ENVELOPES? 
If you have not receive your set of envelopes please notify 
the Parish Office at 203-531-8730. 

Bishop’s Appeal 
 

Only two weeks left until the end of this year’s 
Bishop’s Appeal. We are getting closer, but time is 
running out and we need your help in order to 
meet this year’s goal.  
 
If you have an outstanding pledge for 2022, please 
complete that pledge by the end of June, 2022, so 
that it counts against this years goal.  
 
As of this past Friday, we have raised 147 gifts 
worth $34,705 from 135 donors bringing the Parish 
to 95.08% of its $36,500 goal. We have only $1,795 
to go to reach our goal.  
 
Our sincere thanks to all who have so generously 
contributed.  Those of you who have not            
participated in this Annual Appeal and still want 
to participate, you will find the envelopes in the 
pews as well as in the vestibule. You may drop off 
your envelops in the collection baskets and we will 
forward them to the Diocese. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
REGISTRATION 

2022-2023 
 

Online registration for 2022 - 2023 classes 
will begin on July 1. Please visit our website 
at www.sacredheartgreenwich.org  
A reminder email will be sent in June to all 
the current students.  

TEACHERS & ASSITANTS NEEDED 
 
Dear Parishioners,  
 
We have just completed a special year of          
Religious Instruction, and are in great need of  
assistance for the coming year. Most of our   
teachers are not professional teachers and hold 
full time jobs as nurses, office    managers and 
parents of athletic team children. Some of our 
teachers may need to retire and are willing to 
share their ideas & train new volunteers. 
 
Some of our parish grandparents, who bring   
children to Religion classes, would be ideal      
assistants, especially in the lower grade classes. 
Our classes    follow the Greenwich schools'     
vacation schedules and Grades 1-5 meet   
Wednesdays from 3:45-4:45, and Grades 6-8 
meet from 6:30 to 7:30. 
 
We have the Summer to prepare, so please  offer 
to help now by calling the office at 203-531-8730. 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
If you are new to Greenwich and would like to join 
Sacred Heart Parish, please visit our website  
www.sacredheartgreenwich.org and fill the             
registration form and submit online or contact the   
rectory at 203-531-8730 during the office hours, 
Monday thru Friday, 9 am to 1 pm. 

We welcome the new members to our  
Parish Family: January - June 2022 

 
 1. Bortot, Ashley & Kramer Samuelson                                                                
 2. Deluca, Lauren & Fiumefreddo, Kevin                        
 3. Grabowska, Halina                                                           
 4. Hernandez, German & Esther                                          
 5. Quevedo, Wilfredo & Gianna                                            
 6. Quijano, Ralph & Myrene                                              
 7. Rogliano, Luigi & Maria                                                    
 8. Seocold, Charlie & Alice                                                   
 9. Turvey, James & Michelle Rosolie 




